

Alamo Heights Independent School District

7101 Broadway • San Antonio, Texas 78209 • Phone 210-824-2483

February 18, 2019

Dear Parent:

Alamo Heights ISD is sharing this information about the district and your child's campus with you as part of its obligations under the federal Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESSA).

Federal Report Cards for the state, the district, and each of the district's campuses are now available on the district's website at this link: <u>Accountability: NCLB Report Card.</u>

They are also available on the Texas Education Agency's website at: <u>TEA Website for 2017-18 Federal Programs</u>. Information on these report cards includes a general description of the Texas State Accountability System; student achievement on state assessments; graduation rates; English language proficiency data; college, career, and military readiness (CCMR) data; measures of school quality, climate, and safety.

If you have difficulty accessing the information from the website, hard copies of the reports are available at the district or campus office. If you have questions about the information, please contact the campus principal.

Sincerely,

Dr. Frank E. Alfaro Assistant Superintendent for Administrative Service

Frank E. Olfaco